
 

 

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Serial Burglary Suspects Arrested 

 
Desert Hot Springs, January 10, 2024: At approximately 7:20 AM on Friday, 

January 5, 2024, Desert Hot Springs Police Officers responded to the 66700 block 

of Two Bunch Palms Trail for a report of a commercial burglary. Officers were 

able to identify a suspect vehicle involved in the burglary. The vehicle was 

subsequently located at a residence in the 65600 block of Avenida Dorado.  

 

Two suspects were detained without incident and stolen property from the 

burglary was recovered at the location. In addition, two stolen vehicles were 

located and recovered, as well as stolen property from two recent commercial 

burglaries at a business in the 66000 block of Pierson Blvd, and a burglary and 

vehicle theft at Desert Hot Springs High School.  

 

Both adult male suspects were placed under arrest and booked into the 

Riverside County Jail in Indio on charges including violation of Penal Code 459 – 

Burglary, PC 496 – Possession of Stolen Property, and CVC 10851 – Stolen Vehicle. 

Both remain in custody in lieu of bail. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
For more information, please contact Detective Sergeant Chris Saucier at (760) 329-2904 

ext. 382 or Detective Adam Perez at (760) 329-2904 ext. 380 or at aperez@dhspd.com. If 

you wish to remain anonymous you can call Crime Stoppers at (760) 341-STOP. 
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